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To Whom It May Concern, 
                                   
I am writing on behalf of Carrigtwohill Community Council in conjunction with a boundary 
issue, Ballintubber is now in Midleton Electoral area and people in this area had to vote in 
Carrigtwohill as Midleton resident’s. So what we need in this area served by Carrigtwohill 
Community Council is that it should be kept intact, particulary Ballintubber and Ballyvodock 
which are both an integral part of Carrigtwohill.  
 
We should all be under the one Municipal District. This is also in the interest of fair local 
government representation and Carrigtwohill Parish  should stay together.  
  
  
Kind Regards 
  
Margaret Long 
Secretary Carrigtwohill Community Council 
 


